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su voto es your vote is
su voz ~ your voice

August 23, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American G.I. Forum
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Mr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for agreeing to participate in our 7th Annual
United States Hispanic Leadership Conference, which will be held
on October 27-29, 1989 at the McCormick Center Hotel in Chicago,
Illinois. This letter will confirm your participation at the
time, date, and in the capacity described below:

Honored Guest
Dinner Banquet

Saturday
October 28, 1989

7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

If you will need full or partial assistance with airfare, we must
ask you to notify our office at once so as to assure the
availability of the lowest possible fare. Also if necessary, we
are able to provide lodging, but arrangements for lodging must be
made directly with us by October 2. When calling our office,
please ask for me or Joanna.

If you haven't already, please forward to our office immediately a
current bio and your most recent photograph in black & white.
Thanks again for your willingness to participate in what we expect
to be our biggest and best conference ever. We are grateful for
your support and look forward to seeing you in Chicago.

Sincerely,

Juan Andrade, Jr.
Executive Director
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